
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 21.1.22 

                                                  

Dear Families, 

The sun has been shining and we have had a very 

active week here at NRJ. Year 6 have been using 

their orienteering skills to find locations around the 

school site. 

Earlier this week, 

we took part in a 

baskball tournament and one of our teams has 

made it to the final! Congratulations to all of 

the children who took part and represented 

our wonderful school.  

Our Curriculum 

There has been lots of sparky learning in Year 4 this 

week and even some light bulb moments! The 

children have built circuits to find out more about 

electricity. Year 5 have also enjoyed their science 

lessons, investigating forces 

using ramps and different 

materials to measure 

friction. In their dance lessons, Year 3 have been 

traveling back in time to the Stone Age. They have 

created motifs to express the movements of the 

hunter-gatherers. 

Our Eco Council met this week to discuss ideas about 

how we can become a more Eco friendly school with 

a particular focus on recycling. 

 

Please follow us on twitter @NRJuniors to see daily updates on school life. 



 

  

 

Have a good weekend, kind regards. Mrs Cliff 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Covid guidelines 

Please see the information sent out earlier 

today on school spider, explaining the most up 

to date guidelines.  

 

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 1st February – Y6 parent meetings 4.00pm – 6.00pm (telephone calls) 

Thursday 3rd February - Y6 parent meetings 4.00pm – 7.00pm (telephone calls) 

WB – Monday 7th February – Children’s Mental Health Week 

Tuesday 8th February – Safer Internet Day 

Friday 11th February – Feel Good Friday (non uniform day – more info to follow) 

End of Term 

***Monday 21st February – INSET DAY*** 

Please note that letters will be sent to individual children with regards to school led PE 

and sports events during and after school. 

 

 

Safeguarding 

Please see information 

on our school website 

about safeguarding. If 

you have any concerns 

about the safety of your 

child or others please 

contact Mrs Cliff our 

Designated 

Safeguarding Lead. 

http://www.nevillroadju

nior.co.uk/page/safegua

rding/63092 

 

 

 

Removal of confirmatory PCR tests 

Anyone, including staff and pupils, who now 
receives a positive lateral flow test but has no 
COVID-19 symptoms will no longer have to take 
a PCR to confirm the result. This will be effective 
from Tuesday 11 January. Read more about this 
announcement. 
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